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Notice to Mariner’s   05/2025  
 

Water Injection Dredging 

 Larne Port  

 

 
 

Following a hydrographic survey of the Port and it’s approaches on 01st May 2025, the 

Port will carry out a maintenance dredge within the Larne Harbour Limits starting on the 

15/08/2025 for approximately 22 days.  

 

Workboat MELWAY will be working in the Port Limits and will be injection dredging on 

the EBB tide from HW to LW each day. Due to the water injection there will be a 

discoloration of the water during this time, as the injected material is carried out with the 

outgoing tide.  

 

MELWAY will be on VHF CH 11 and 16 with Larne Port Control coordinating dredge 

movements.  

 

This notice is self cancelling when works are complete.  

 

 
 

Thomas McKay  

Harbour Master 
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